NORTHERN STATES POWER COMPANY

MINNEARPOLIN MINNESROTA BBaD

June 3, 1976

Mr Victor Stello, Director
Division of Operating Reactors
U § Nuclear Regulatory Commissi
Washington, DC 20555

Dear Mr Stello;

MONTICELLO NUCLEAR GENERATING PLANT N A
Docket No, 50-263 License No, DPR-2Y

Response to NRC Letter on Fire Protection

Your letter of May 11, 1976 requested a comparison of nuclear
power plant fire protection provisions with the Standard Review
Plan 9.5.1 "Fire Protection" and asked for & submittal schedule,

A review of the effort required to complete the comparison of
Monticello to the "Standard Review Plan' has resulted in the

establishment of & schedule date oY December 3, 1976 for sub-
mittal of the requested information.

Yours very truly,

L 0 Mayer, PE
Manager, Nuclear Support Services

LOM/deb

cc: J G Keppler
G Charnoff
MPCA

Attn: J W Ferman
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